
NWMMOC 
Other autumn events 

Alex organised 
another Croquet 
session, which 26 

members attended - 
it gets more popular 

every year!  
Our thanks to 

Swindon Croquet Club, 
and to Tiree Bracher 
for the photograph. 

10 of our cars attended Shrivenham Fete 

3 cars attended Cowley Classic 

Pam and Ash took part in the Isle of Wight Branch Annual Rally at 
Havenstreet Station 


